
 

 

Star of the Week Student Recognition 

On Friday 11th December all children 

can attend school wearing their own 

clothes and a Christmas jumper/t-

shirt for Save the Children Christmas 

Jumper Day Appeal.   

Please do not buy anything new if 

you do not already have a jumper, 

the children can wear what they have 

and dress it up with Christmas 

decorations. 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘TRUST’ 

RecD -     Jacob  

RecV/T -  Solomon  

RecP -     Jesse  

Y1L-         Teddy  

Y1B -        Nadine  

Y1C -        Ellis  

Y2K/A -    Jake  

Y2R -        Ethan  

Y2C -        Toby  

Y3E -        Katy  

Y3H -       Leon  

Y3W -       Maia-Amelia  

Y4D -        Lucas  

Y4Mc -     Kwame  

Y4B -       Isla  

Y5A -        Maisie  

Y5T -       Alex  

Y5S -       Chloe  

Y6H -       Talia  

Y6C -       Maisey  

Y6W -      Risheka  

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please remember to top-up your 

child’s Parent Pay account in order for 

them to receive snack and/or a 

school lunch. 
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School closes on Friday 18th 

December  2020 & we return on 

Tuesday 5th January 2021. 
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Dates for Forthcoming Events  

December 

1st—Reception Christmas Dinner 

3rd—Y3 & Y4 Christmas Dinner 

8th—Y1 Christmas Dinner 

10th—Y2 Christmas Dinner 

11th—Christmas Jumper Day 

15th—Y5 & Y6 Christmas Dinner 

17th—Reception Classes Christmas                                                                                                                                               

Party 

18th—Y1-Y6 Classes Christmas Party Over lockdown two pupils, 

one from Y2 and one from 

Y6, encouraged by their 

class teachers, gained their 

Blue Peter Music badges. 

This is a special badge 

designed by Ed Sheeran for 

musical pursuits. Well Done 

girls! 

School Meals 

If you wish to change your preference for 

school meals for next half term please 

inform us by emailing into school to  

stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk no 

later than Friday 11th December so that 

we can pass the details on to School 

Meals for the change to take place on 

Tuesday 5th January and we can sort 

out staff ratios. Thank you for your        

co-operation.  

Reception - Elf Run 

On Tuesday 15th 

December, Reception 

will be taking part in 

t h e  a n n u a l  S t 

R o c c o ' s  H o s p i c e 

Sponsored Elf Run. 

This event is always great fun and 

the children will be provided with 

their very own elf hat!  

All Reception children will bring 

home their sponsorship forms today. 

The money raised will go to help 

cancer patients and their families.  

Further information about the 

collection of sponsorship money will 

be included in next week's 

Reception newsletter. 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


 

Book Fair 
Christmas Dinner 

Y3 - Y6  please ensure that you top 

up your Parent pay account with 

£2.40 to pay for the meal. This 

needs to be done prior to lunch 

service starting at 12.00pm on the 

day your child is having their 

Christmas dinner. 

Please do not send any emails into the Office email address as this is not a monitored account. All 

emails are to be sent to  the stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk as this is monitored on a daily basis. 

Drop off and Pick Up times 

  

While you are queuing at the front of the 

school premises to drop off/pick up your 

child please ensure that you are following 

the  government guidelines regarding the 

current lockdown and  social distancing 

procedures.  

Please make sure that your child is with 

you at all times in the queue and only one 

adult accompanies them. 

Please be reminded that once children 

have been dropped off or picked up to 

move away from queues/gates as soon as 

possible to reduce the numbers of adults 

in any area. 

Thank you for your co-operation in this 

matter. 

Social Distancing and Ventilation 

Please click the link below to read the latest guidance 

regarding social distancing and ventilation and a 

video about how important it is to ventilate indoor 

areas. 

Covid-19 (coronavirus) - Social Distancing 

Importance of ventilation 

Video - importance of ventilation 

  

Isolation Periods 

There has been some confusion regarding the 

number of days different family members need to 

isolate depending upon a household member 

displaying covid symptoms or receiving a positive test 

result. Please see the attached visual chart which we 

hope will make things clearer. 

What happens when someone in your family gets sick 
 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Admissions 2021 

Any parent/carer who is considering 

applying for their child to start in our 

school please send an email to, 

stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk 

requesting a ‘Register of Interest’ form 

for admissions in September 2021. 

As we are unable to hold the Book Fair in 

school this year, we have set up an online 

facility.  Please follow the link below:  Our 

new Scholastic Book Club is up and 

r u n n i n g !  G o  t o  h t t p s : / /

schools.scholastic.co.uk/st-philip/digital-

book-club to browse the latest books and order online. For every £1 you 

spend on this month’s Book Club, our school will earn 20p in Scholastic 

Rewards. 

Please place your order online by November 30th, 2020.  Thank you for 

your continued support. 

Covid-19 (coronavirus) - Social Distancing, Ventilation and Isolation  

100% Attendance 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-meeting-with-others-safely-social-distancing?utm_source=23144625-9718-4887-94d4-bed316f141d7&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_content=daily
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/new-film-shows-importance-of-ventilation-to-reduce-spread-of-covid-19
https://bit.ly/35HbeT0
https://stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/What-happens-when-someone-in-your-family-gets-sick.pdf
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/st-philip/digital-book-club
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/st-philip/digital-book-club
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/st-philip/digital-book-club

